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Volunteer Thank you High Tea 

 

As we come to the end of 2019, both our staff and students would like to take the opportunity to thank 
those in our community who have volunteered across our school and at events over the past year. You 
may have helped in the classroom, breakfast club, at a sporting event, fundraising or various other ways, 
which has supported our school. It may have been a little or a lot, either way we would like to thank you. 

Our students and staff would like to invite you to our “High Tea” event, run by our student leaders and 
school staff. 

The “High Tea” will be held on Tuesday 10th December 2019 at 11am in the hall. There will be 
entertainment and games all while being waited on by our student leaders.  

To ensure we are catering for all who wish to attend it is essential that an RSVP is returned no later than 
Tuesday 3rd December by phone on 4721 2556 or email cambridgpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or by 
the return slip below.  

 

 

Mr N Bourke         Mrs D Sirmais 
Deputy Principal                    Partnership Officer 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Volunteer Thank you High Tea 
Tuesday 10th December 

Please return to the front office by Tuesday 3rd December 2019 
 
I will be attending the volunteer thank you “High Tea” on Tuesday 10th December 2019 at Cambridge 
Park Public School hall. 

My name is ……………………………………………...  Contact Number……………………….. 

 

Do you have any special dietary requirements? ……………………………………………. 
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